
 
 
 

Meeting - The June 2024 Meeting was held on the 8th.  The next meeting will be on Wednesday 
the 17th of July at 7:00pm and the location will be the flying field. 
 
Membership Discussion – We discussed our club status relating to membership numbers and our 
financial status. We didn’t have a current report for either, but we are in good shape for the year. 
 
Next Meeting – Wednesday 17 July at 7:00pm being held at the flying field.  
 
Mowers – No Issues 
 
Mower Shed – We agreed to seal the mower shed.  Roy will be looking into this project.  If we 
do not get a donation of sealer, we will purchase it. 
 
8 June Fun Fly - We had a good turnout for the event, and everyone seemed to enjoy it.  The 
weather was near perfect except for some winds that kept some from flying!  We did have a crash 
during the fun fly. Fortunately, the plane stayed on the property. No one was hurt and there 
wasn't any property damage. 
 
Next Fun Fly – We discussed the possible dates for our second event for the year.  In the past, we 
had the event in September.  Because of conflicts with vacation schedules, we had the last couple 
in October.  However, the weather becomes more of a factor. So, we may consider late August!  
This will be discussed at the July meeting.  If anyone has an opinion to share and cannot make 
the July meeting, reach out to Bob so he can include it at the meeting. 
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats and T-Shirts are also Available. Contact John Smurthwaite 
for pricing and availability.     
 
Club Treasurer Transition - We are making a transition in the Treasurer position due to Dennis 
expressing his desire to retire!  Mike Kraynyak will be taking over this position over the next 
couple of months.  We will need to update our website and Membership form when the time is 
appropriate. 
 
Field Complaint – There was a call from the Padre Pio groundskeeper during the fun fly.  Jake’s 
complained once again. Everyone agreed that no one flew past route 100 during the fun fly.   
 
 
Sincerely  
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary 


